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1) School funding will be autonomous in the future; funding will be based on actual enrollment numbers and paid for accordingly and automatically—this would benefit the Robinson greatly.
2) Site council will need both a parent and a staff co-chair; there will be a vote to select the candidates. We are aiming to begin the next school year with a group that is already determined. 
3) Council will be able to decide where funding goes next year (e.g. what types of trips, activities, upgrades to the school, etc.) 
4) Teacher vote for site council will be February 26th; parents will vote by March 1st 
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